102, EATON SQUARE,
LONDON, S.W.1.

INSTITUTO DE ESPANA TEL. O1-235 1485

S

EN LONDRES

7th February, 1979

Dr. Alan Yates,

Lecturer in Spanish,

Hon. Sec. The Anglo=Catalan Society,
The University of Sheffield,
Deaprtment of Hispanie Studies,
Sheffield S10 2TN.

Dear Dr. Yates,

Thank you very much for your kind letter of
1st February and all the information on the Anglo~Catalan
Soeiety.

I am very sorry you will not be able to be
present at Sr. DfazePlaja®s lecture but I realize you have to
attend to the annual conference of Hispanists.

I am very pleased that you are able to
accept my offer to hold your forthcoming annual meeting at
this Institute. As I told you on the telephone there is a
flat on the fourth flour of this Centre which the organizer
ean use for the duration of the meeting.

I would like to confirm the date of November
10th as a eonvenient one. As far as the lunch is concerned,
I suggest you get in touch with the following catering firme

Chefeinea=sBox Ltdo,

Fonthill Meuws

Lennox Road

Finsbury Park,

London N4 3NP Tel.: 01 272-4196

This is the Company that Miss Ingamells
gontaeted for the colloquium of Hispanists last deecember.
Perhaps you could let me help towards the eost of the lunch




as well as providing some wine.

As you point out that the meeting will last up
to 8 o%elock, this Institute would be very pleased to offer
cocktails at about 5,30 to you and your colleagues.

I am looking forward to seeing you in the

near future.

Yours sinecerely,

Qosé'lgnacio Carbajal
Director.



